09-3691


From: McCarthy, Terry 
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2009 9:55 AM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice
Cc: Helding, Greg; Jones, Richard; Rooney, John; KSEDESKA@WI.RR.COM; gdeberg@wi.rr.com; kkaprelian1@wi.rr.com
Subject: Traffic around Harvey and Maple Grove Parks

JJ, Please add this item to the City Council agenda and refer to the Traffic Commission. Thanks.

 
Members of the Traffic Commission,
I am writing on behalf of my constituents, 3 involved, concerned mothers (among many other residents), regarding the traffic around Harvey and Maple Grove Parks.  Kristen Kaprelian, Kari Deberg and Kim Sedeska see daily the drivers using the curves and corners in this area as a challenge to their driving skills.

We have had the traffic trailer there before.  Its results do not officially show a problem, but those that live there can tell you otherwise.

The residents of the area are asking for some ideas – stop signs, “Children at Play” signs, crosswalks to the parks…  I appreciate your consideration on behalf of this fine neighborhood.

 
Terry McCarthy
9th District Alderman, City of Racine

